
Chinese New Year 

At Perryfields Infant School we enjoyed learning how Chinese New 

Year is celebrated. We looked at some Chinese traditions and the 

similarities and differences between ourselves and others.  

 

 

We learnt how to write some Chinese words and numbers and we 

even wrote our own sums in Chinese.  

A competition was set for the children at home to create a Chinese 

dragon: the results were amazing! The school hall was certainly a 

colourful sight. 

 

 

 

 



The children loved the opportunity to work with mummies, daddies 

and other family members. The children made Chinese lanterns, 

Chinese instruments, dragons and snakes. The list was endless! I am 

sure everyone will agree it really was a lovely afternoon.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The two days of celebrations finished with a whole school dragon 

dance. Each class had made their own dragon and every child 

participated in a New Year dance around the school hall.  It really 

was a wonderful learning experience for everyone involved.  

 

 


